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January 1, 2019

Dear Supporters, Family and Friends,

i pray each and every one had a Merry Christmas and that this New Year will bring many blessings to you and
your family. Thank you for the cards and notes. All were beautiful and encouraging.

I have a correction to make on my last letter which was the report in October. Bro Harman sent a total of
103,000 to Monterrey and San Luis Potosi, MX. along with 200 song books. Also a total of 10,500 went to villages
south of Piedras Negras and 200 song books. There are contacts that take the tracts to many places in MX. We
pray many souls may be reached for the Lord as they read them. This coming Friday they are taking 10,500 more
to the same villages. Some will go to Monterrey and Guadalajera.

Bro Gibson is still recovering from his light stroke several months ago. His left leg does not do like he wants it
to. Therefore walking is difficult. Most of his contacts come to him for material. He gave tracts to go to Mexico
City, Saltillo and other small towns in northern MX. Three pastors came and took 1000 each and some song books
also. :

I also mailed 5,000 tracts to Greenville, S.C, to a very active Spanish church there. Then 10,000 which went to
a missionary in Venezula. Later I got another order of 1,200 for a church in Arkansas. Lots of tracts went out for
these past 3 months.

On the personal side, T have been sick a lot since the first of Oct. First of all, I had stomach problems for several
weeks before I went to the doctor. When I did go he gave me medicine which made things worse. Stopped the
medicine, then developed a UTI infection. A week or so after that a clot in my left leg. I was still having stomach
and elimination problems. Possible surgery but the heart doctor would not sign off on it. Through all this blood
work and more blood work. My thyroid was out of wack, potassium was dangerously low and I had iron deficiency
anemia. I had side effects from all the different medications. My nerves were shot. Blood pressure was low and 1
was jittery, and weak. I was a mess. As a result I missed my granddaughter’s wedding which I had looked forward
to going to the whole year. I have not been back to TX since I left in Oct of 2011. God had different plans and He
made mie realize I was not able to go. I tell you all this to convey how important it is to pray for your missionaries.
We usually don’t tell what is going on in our lives unless it is something very urgent .However, 1 assure you we
are always in need of prayer, you just don’t know what problems we are facing day in and day out. Problems just
like yours. I am feeling much better now but still working on the potassium and iron levels to get them up.

So please be in prayer for the Gibson’s as he heals and continues to do their missionary work, as well as the
Harman’s. They both have ministries of their own besides distributing for WWP. Pray for Bro and Mrs. Brewster
as both have medical problems. He has a bad heart and lungs yet they both continue to go and preach, teach and
sing for the Lord. Pray for Larry and Judy Connor as they are busy printing Gospel tracts for their ministry as well
as ours day in and day out with their own set of medical problems, We are encouraged to “Pray without ceasing.”
I Thess. 5:17

Thank you for your faithful support in helping to spread the Gospel through the printed page.

Sincerely in Christ, <

"~~~

Connie Cimino

The Written Word - Psalm 119:129 The Living Word - Isaiah 9:6




